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Report of the Central Professional Improvement Committee (CPIC) 

Meeting of January 12, 2023  

 

 

Budgets and DPIC Yearly Plans  

Budgets were received by the schools and centres. Schools and centres that have not submitted their 

expenses and yearly plans have not received the funds for 2022-2023. Once the documents are received, 

the current allocation will be released. 22 schools and centres need to submit their documents.  

 

Review of DPIC, Credit Courses and Conference Budgets 

As of January 2023, without counting January requests, 

- $58,793.82 is still available for PDA 

- $22,586 is still available in the Credit Course Budget 

- $6,711.87 is still available in the New Teachers Fund 

 

New Teachers Fund 

27 teachers were approved for New Teachers Funding and the budget has been depleted for this school 

year. New Teachers can still make requests to their DPIC. 

 

Review of Requests 

3 requests for credits courses were presented and approved. 

5 New Teacher requests were presented and approved. 

14 requests for professional development activities were presented and approved.  

1 request for special projects were presented by Clearpoint to attend a Staff Retreat at Auberge des 

Gallants.  

 

 

 

Submitted by 

Marie-Pier Michaud 


